

Bulletin 02112019

To: All Crescent Mortgage Partners

From: Tonya Ellis, Assistant Vice President - Operations

President's Day Closing

Crescent Mortgage Company will be closed on Monday, February 18th, 2019 in observance of President's Day. We will resume normal business hours on Tuesday, February 19th.

Please note that February 18th, 2019 cannot be counted for the purposes of disclosures due to this day being a federal holiday. For example, the date could not be counted in the days for the Right of Rescission, the Important Dates section of the LE for RESPA, or for MDIA re-disclosure purposes. Also, the funding of any loans by Crescent Mortgage Company will not occur on Monday, February 18th, 2019.

Crescent Mortgage Company wishes each of you a happy and safe holiday!

Tonya Ellis

Assistant Vice President - Operations